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With reference to your lettef of the 8th instant
respecting the above vessel we beg to inform you that the
Safety Valves of/the oil fired boilers were not adjusted

by us at the time of the survey of the exhaust gas boilers

o

as per our Report No. 24515. At that time the Chief
Engineer stated that the o0il fired boilers had been
previously examined. The vessel was sailing immediately
and therefore the deferred reports were not obtained for

verification of the position.

It is regretted this was not done 80 that the

J L
items for completion of the D.B.Ss could have besed entered
in our Report No. 24515 instead of referring to the exhaust

gas boi lers O Lll;\/-
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Yours faithfully,

The Surve or
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The Secretary,
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